
TRAC match – March 14, 2023 – Wayne Mauler, match director 

Twas a nice day to be shoo@ng….and spring is coming to the valley!  Temps at the 
start of the match were a comfy 64° and warmed to 70° by the end.  The skies 
were partly cloudy with distant haze, but gradually increased to mostly cloudy.  
We did have quite a bit of sunshine.  Bright, but not brilliant, and with some glare 
at @mes as the clouds filtered the sunlight. 

The wind at the beginning of the match was just about non-existent.  This 
gradually increase, along with the cloud cover, to between 7 and 10 mph out of 
the southeast to SSE. 

We had 11 shooters today, with ScoU bringing along his grandson, Henry.  With 2 
shooters per lane (3 on one lane), the match moved along at a fairly good clip and 
we were finished in 2 hours flat!  This was with our usual 6 lanes / 2 targets per / 
half way thru – go straighten the targets / do it again.  Two-bagger Mike snuck in 
one of his hot dog in a bun, aka, “wiener” targets. 

For the second week in a row, Barry shot a clean score.  Barb wasn’t here to match 
it this week even though it was warmer than last week.  Not Jamaica warm, but 
warmer nonetheless….. 

48/48 – Barry – shot his Daystate Revere, and shared the top spot with….no one! 

46/48 – Two-bagger Mike – shot his Thomas puffer gun. 

45/48 – Mark – shot his TX200 springer, and @ed with….. 

45/48 – Larry – shot his Daystate Grand Prix, and @ed with…. 

45/48 – Tony – shot his Daystate Safari Revere, and @ed with…. 

45/48 – Van – shot his Daystate Air Ranger 

44/48 – ScoU – shot his Brocock Sniper 

42/48 – Todd – shot his FX Royale, and @ed with…. 

42/48 – Wayne – shot his Daystate Alpha Wolf, and @ed with…. 

42/48 – Stanley – shot his Daystate Red Wolf 

40/48 – Joe – shot his vintage Daystate Huntsman 



38/48 – Jesse – shot his Daystate Red Wolf 

23/48 – Henry – shared his granddads Brocock Sniper and did a preUy darn good 
job at almost 50%.  We see him each @me school has a scheduled break. 

We will not have a TRAC match for the next two weeks due to BASF hos@ng the 
outdoor expo.  We will resume with the first Tuesday in April. 

We WILL be shoo@ng this coming Saturday…..AFTERNOON!  Just a reminder to 
follow up on the email reminder that went out this past Saturday.  There seems to 
be some excitement about this and we are hearing some chit chat about using this 
format for next Jan, Feb, Mar of 2024.  C’mon out and give this a try and let us 
know your feedback.  Should be fun either way.  At least two bagger Mike will be 
on @me……ROFLMAO!!  If you are reading this and smiling, you know why….. 

See you Saturday. 

Respecmully submiUed 

Mark Kauffman 

Secretary, Airgunners of Arizona, Inc. 


